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Nikelle S. Meade

Partner
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February 17, 2015

VIA EMAIL — Heather.Chaffin@austintexas.gov

Heather Chaffin

City of Austin

Planning and Development Review Department
505 Barton Springs Road

Austin, Texas 78704

RE: Postponement Request for Zoning and Platting Commission (Cameron Apartments
Case No. C14-2014-0136)

Dear Ms. Chaffin:

On behalf of the applicant in the above-referenced zoning case, I respectfully request that the
Zoning and Platting Commission’s hearing on this item be postponed from the February 17"
meeting (o the March 3" meeting. Some additional stakeholders have requested that we meet
with them to discuss the zoning case and proposed development. We are requesting a
postponement in order to allow time for this meeting to take place.

Thank you for your consideration of this request, and please contact me if you need any
additional information.

Sincerely,

LT

Nikelle S. Meade
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